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NOTICE TO THE INDUSTRY - BCD-7
Correction

DATE: July 24, 2001

TO: All Warehouse Operators Approved Under the Uniform Grain and Rice
Storage Agreement (UGRSA)

SUBJECT: Warehouse Receipt Requirements

Background

The warehouse receipt requirements for falling numbers on Durum, Hard Red Spring, and
Soft Red Winter wheat and hard and vitreous kernels of amber color on Durum wheat
cannot be provided at all locations.

Warehouse Receipt Requirements

Delete the following paragraph from BCD-7.

Starting immediately for all crop years:

� Warehouse receipts for all subclasses of Durum must contain the percentage of
hard and vitreous kernels of amber color.

� Warehouse receipts for all Durum, Hard Red Spring, and Soft Red Winter wheat
must contain the falling number.

George Aldaya
Director
Kansas City Commodity Office


